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Mount Gail F ILED

From: David Wright [hikerinnc@gmail.com] UMf 9 1 orij^
Sent: Tuesday, May 27,201411:22 AM Cj ' *uw

To: Statements Clerk's Office
Subject: Public Hearing Comments for Overlay proposal N.C, Utilities Commfssio

P^ICD
I am in full support of the Overlay proposal for the 336 Area Code published in the Winston Salem Journal on
5/27/14.

Many people use mobile phones, which already require a 10-digit dial number. The proposal to split the present
336 area code would result in huge numbers of people and businesses having to CHANGE phone numbers.
This does not make financial or convenience sense. The overlay proposal is a good one. It will certainly take
less adjustment for us to use the Overlay proposal requiring 3 extra digits in dialing.

Thanks for the opportunity to voice my support.

Sincerely,
David A. Wright
2404 Limner LN
Winston Salem, NC 27106


